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OGLE PETROLEUM INC.
. Truenous (805) 969 5941 P.O. Box 5549
Tatacortna..(805) 969-3278 559 Sax Yseno RoAo

4

Taux No. 658-430 SANTA BAnaAAA. CAUFCRMA 93103
September 5, 1980

PuASE DIRECT RIPLY TO:

150 North Nichols Avenue
Ca'sper, Wyoning'82601

(307) 265-6456

4 Mr. J. E. Rothfleisch
. Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co= mission*

Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Com=ercial Source Material
License Application, Docket
No. 40-8745

SUBJECT: Letter of Transmittal

Deaf Mr. Rothfleisch:

Ogle Petroleum Inc. (OPI) herewith encloses its letters of responses (one
original set and four copies each) for the cc. ament letters and memoranda mailed

~

to me in your letters dated August 11, August 13, and August 28, 1980. In re-
gards to your August 11 letter, the OPI responses to the U.S.E.P.A. draft com-
ments were previously forwarded to the NRC under separate cover. In regards
to your August. 13 letter, the OPI responses to the Wyoming Outdoor Council
comments were previously forwarded to the NRC under separate cover.

The enclosed letters of responses are for the f'llowing comment letters
and me=oranda:

1. Frank S. Lisella, Department of Health and Human Services, letter
dated July 21, 1980.

,

~2. U.S. Department of the Interior letter dated July 23, 1980.
J

3. Warren Master, Department of Health and Human Services, letter dated
; July 29, 1980.
<

4 Memorandum from Louis E. Allen, State En;;ineer's -Office, to Dick
-Hartman, State Planning Coordinator, dated July _ 17, 1980.

t

5. Wyoming. Department of Health and Social Services Memorandum dated
June 23, 1980.

6. Letter from U.S. Department _of Commerce dated July 31, 1980 including
Memorandum from R. B. Rollins to J. M. Wood dated July' 22, 1980.

~

No i -lo
7. Um. A. .Lockstet comments dated August 3,1980.
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8. Memorandum from W. C. Ackerman, DEQ, to R. E. Sundin, DEQ, dated
August 4, 1980.

9. Memorandum from C. N. Raffleson, DEQ, to R. E. Sundin, DEQ, dated
July 11, 1980.

10. Wyoming State Game and Fish Department letter dated August 21, 1980.

OPI has attempted to provide the most meaningful responses possible within
the time f rame allowed. We will be more than happy to provide as much addi-
tional infor=ation as we possibly can on any specific comment if the NRC so
desires.

.

Thank you very much for giving OPI the opportunity to respond to these
Comments.

Sincerely,

OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

hw . r

Glenn J. Catchpole '
Project Manager

GJC:jm

Enclosures

CC: Dr. Minton Kelly, ORNL, w/ Enclosures (5 sets)
Document Ma;.agement Branch w/ Enclosures (1 set) -
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